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DVS to Host Live Facebook Discussion to Provide the Latest 
on COVID-19 Vaccines for Veterans 

Friday, March 5 (10:30am) 
DVS Facebook Page 

 
 
SANTA FE-The New Mexico Department of Veterans Services (DVS) will host a live 
Facebook discussion about COVID-19 vaccines for veterans on Friday, March 5, at 
10:30am on the DVS Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/nmdvshealthcare2015/.    
 
DVS Healthcare Division Director Jemia Warner will be joined by representatives from 
the New Mexico VA Health Care System (NMVAHCS) and the New Mexico Department 
of Health (DOH) to provide the latest information about the two COVID-19 vaccine 
program options available for veterans: The NMVAHCS, and, for all New Mexicans, 
DOH.  
 
Director Warner will lead the discussion focusing on eligibility and registration 
requirements for each option, as well as when and where COVID-19 vaccines are 
expected to be available for each option. 
 
A video will be posted on the DVS Facebook page shortly after the conclusion of the 
discussion for those unable to join this live discussion. 
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